
 

       Math, Science & Technology Community Charter School 
  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff Members,  

We are organizing our voucher fundraising effort that will lead up to MaST’s Annual Raffle Weekend. Every year, the 
proceeds from the Raffle are used to fund new projects and spaces for our school community. Enclosed are fifteen (15) 
ten-dollar voucher tickets for the contest. Please see the summary of how the contest works and the prize list below:  

How it works:  
● Each student will receive an envelope with their name and (15) ten-dollar vouchers enclosed with this letter. 
● Sell all fifteen (15) ten-dollar vouchers, and the seller is automatically entered into the drawing for all three 

prizes. 
● Sell ten (10) ten-dollar vouchers, and the seller is entered into the drawing for the second and third prizes.  
● Sell five (5) ten-dollar vouchers, and the seller is entered into the drawing for the third prize.  
● The top seller will win the prize listed below. 
● The voucher purchasers will have the chance to win the purchaser prize listed below. 

Prizes: 
● First Prize ​- A fully paid trip to Walt Disney World that includes airfare  for 4 people, hotel accommodations at a 

Walt Disney World Resort themed hotel for 7 days, and a park pass package (The scheduling of this trip will be 
done through a travel agent).  

● Second Prize​ –​ ​65 inch TV  
● Third Prize ​- Gift Card Package for $250 
● Top Seller ​-​ ​Xbox One X 
● Purchaser Prize -​ $250 Amazon Gift Card 

Important Reminders: 
● The purchaser of the ten-dollar vouchers should be a family member or a friend. We do not want our students 

going door to door in order to sell the vouchers. 
● Winners will be announced at 3:00 PM on Saturday, April 18​th ​i​n the MPR. ​Winners do not have to be present to 

claim the prize. Winners who are not present will be contacted. 
● While selling vouchers is optional and not mandatory for our students, it is highly encouraged as it has been a 

very successful piece of our fundraising over the years.  
● The deadline to turn in voucher money is Wednesday, April 8th.  

If you are in need of extra vouchers, please email ​info@mastccs.org​ or stop by the front desk. As always, we appreciate 
your support! Please know that every dollar raised will go towards the school's future projects that will benefit all 
students. 

Sincerely,  

 
 
John F. Swoyer III  
Chief Executive Officer 
MaST Schools  

Save the Date! Raffle Weekend: 4/17 6 - 9 | 4/18 10 - 4 | 4/19 10 - 3 

mailto:info@mastccs.org

